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We are excited that Garland City Wheat & Beet
Days are finally here! We would like to offer
heartfelt thanks to all those who have volunteered
many hours to help make this a success! We live in
a great community. A slideshow recapping our
Wheat & Beet Days will be available on our
website, garlandutah.org.

Garland City Wheat & Beet Days August 4-5th.
We invite Garland City residents, as well as those
who just want to have some fun, to join us! We
have fun activities and entertainment planned
including the parade, Lil Miss & Mr. Pageant, Fun
Run, entertainment, food, fun at the park, free
activities, and more. Please see our website for
activity sign-ups at garlandutah.org and our
Facebook page Garland City Days for more
information.

2023 Wheelon Award recipients are (drumroll
please…) Ben & Lora Wynn. Thank you Ben and
Lora for all you do as you serve our community. We
appreciate you and feel blessed to have you here.

Parade route update! In order to improve safety
and traffic flow we have adjusted the route of our
parade. The parade will start at Bear River High
School, heading north, and ending at 100 North
Main. The parade will not be going down East
Factory this year. There will be no parking allowed
along the parade route or on 100 North to 500 East
on either side.

Public Works
As our public works department continues to
replace meters throughout the city they are
spending unnecessary time trying to locate meters
that have been covered and are not easily found.
Please do not cover your meter lids with
landscaping, rocks, dirt, etc. If your meter is
covered, please uncover it to help our public

works department more efficiently serve you.
Thanks.

The Consumer Confidence Annual Drinking Water
Quality Report for Garland City is now available. It
can be found online in the public notice section of
the city website or in person at the city office.

Parks and Recreation
● Football season officially started on July 31.
● Fall soccer registration will be open from

July 1st to August 12th. The season begins
in September.

Reminder - Once registration is closed, we can
not accept new players.
Please see garlandcityyouthsports.com for
information about fees, registration timelines,
schedules, and additional communications
regarding our sports program.

Library
Stop by the Library booth at Wheat & Beet Days!
We will have books and T-shirts for sale as a
fundraiser to help with new carpets and blinds for
our Library. We will also have an astronomy activity
where we will look at the sun. You can sign up to
participate in our astronomy activity at our booth.

Toddler Storytime - Mondays at 10:00 am
Storytime every Thursday at 4:00 pm

August 2, 5:30 pm - Spanish class
August 2, 5:30 pm - Book Club (Practical Magic)
August 7, 3:00 pm - Teen Book Club
(Summer of the Monkeys)
August 8th - 5:00 pm Movie at the Library
(Charlotte’s Web)

Upcoming Events
Garland Fire Department Dinner and a Dance
Fundraiser - August 12 from 5 to 10 pm
(see flyer on back)
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